
 
 

 
 
 

 
July 22, 2022 

  
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Tanowa Troupe  
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division, 11th Floor 
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
   

Re:  In the Matter of the Application of Water and Sewer LLC for an Order 
Approving a Substitution of Sewer Service, Cancelling its Certificate of 
Public Convenience and Necessity, and Authorizing the Withdrawal of its 
Current Sewer Tariff, PUCO Case No. 22-330-WS-UNC. 

 
Dear Ms. Troupe, 
 
 Per the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio’s (Commission) July 13, 2022 Finding and 
Order, Water and Sewer LLC (W&S) hereby notifies the Commission that W&S provided notice 
via special mailing on July 20, 2022 to all of its current customers regarding the transfer of its 
sewer operations to the Village of Richfield.  The transfer of service was completed on  
July 8, 2022, which was the last day that customers received service from W&S.   

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Kimberly W. Bojko 
Counsel for Water and Sewer LLC 
 
 

cc:       Honorable Jeffrey Jones, Administrative Law Judge 
Tamara Turkenton, Staff 

            Robert Fadley, Staff 
Chad Wenger, Staff 
Robert Wolfe, Staff 
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